
Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

From: Dave Dement [ddement@accenv.com]

Sent: Friday, April 18, 2008 12:15 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: 'Ken Blume'

Subject: Guy's Service, 3820 San Leandro Street, RO0000089
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Paresh, 
  
ACC previously worked for Kelly Engineer at 4 service stations, Guy’s Service 
in Oakland, one in San Leandro (since closed), one in Hayward, and one in 
Concord on Pine Street.  Starting in 2004, Kelly Engineer stopped paying us 
for our work and we subsequently sued him in small claims court and won a 
settlement. 
  
The report dated August 12, 2004 was the last work we did for him at 3820 
San Leandro Blvd.  I think we were working on a Work Plan to conduct an 
offsite soil boring investigation at the request of Barney Chan but Kelly 
Engineer started to not pay for work at the other stations and we never 
completed the Work Plan.  I called Barney at the time and told him we were 
not doing any more work for Kelly Engineer.  At about this time we also 
stopped all work at the Hayward and Concord Stations. 
  
It took us until 2007 to get paid for the work performed in 2004. 
  
Dave  
  
  
  
David DeMent, PG, REA II 
ACC Environmental Consultants, Inc. 
7977 Capwell Drive,  Suit 100 
Oakland, California  94621 
510.638.8400  x109 
510.638.8404  fax 
510.773.7304  direct 
  


